
 
 
 
 
 
IAFE’s Investor Risk Committee Invites You to Participate in a 
Workshop on Transparency and Disclosure for Hedge Funds                   
 
This workshop is part of a series of meetings hosted by the Investor Risk Committee (IRC) in an 
effort to bridge the gap between institutional investors, hedge-fund managers, and other interested 
groups. Our objective is to have a lively, interactive and relevant debate with a substantial 
contribution from the floor. The workshop will be led by Leslie Rahl, President, Capital Market Risk 
Advisors and the US Chair of the IRC, and the Mark Anson, Chief Investment Officer, CalPERS 
and IRC Steering Group Member. Part of the discussion will focus on the work of the IRC’s 
Convertible Arbitrage and Equity Long/Short Subcommittees to create a standardized risk profile 
for use by hedge funds which don’t, won’t or can’t provide position level transparency.   
 
 
Meeting Details 
Thursday, September 26 at 5:30 
Rainbow Room 
30 Rockefeller Center 
49 West 49th Street (between 5th + 6th Avenues) 
 
The workshop will begin promptly at 5:30, following the IAFE’s Investment Forum on Hedge Funds.   
 
 
RSVP 
This meeting is free to 100 Women in Hedge Funds members. You can register for this meeting on 
the IAFE site, www.iafe.org, or by contacting the IAFE office at main@iafe.org or  
212-317-7479. Names must be forwarded prior to the meeting in order to gain entry. 
 
 
This meeting is kindly sponsored by Algorithmics. 

 

 
 
 


